
 

 

 
 
18th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As you are aware, due to the current Pandemic, we were unable to go ahead with the Robinwood trip in 
April. We had postponed the trip and hoped to go this September but again, due to the current 
restrictions, the trip will not be able go ahead. 
 
With this in mind, we wanted to let you know that we have managed to re-arrange the trip and we are 
delighted to tell you that we are now booked in for Monday 26th April until Wednesday 28th 2021. There 
are no extra costs involved and the experience will be exactly the same, as it would have. 
 
We know that you will understand and hope that the news of the trip still going ahead will be welcomed 
and something for the children to continue looking forward to, just for a little longer.  
 
If you have any concerns or queries about the trip and the change of dates, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Mrs L Beever 
Finance Officer 


